              Construction Notice for Bldg 1 (Units 1 thru 6)


[bookmark: _GoBack]      ***************STARTING NOVEMBER 11th:***************


** PLEASE DO NOT PARK IN FRONT OF BLDG 1.  
UHQ NEEDS THE AREA TO LOAD CONSTRUCTION MATERIALS AND FOR TRUCKS AND EQUIPMENT.   PLEASE PARK YOUR VEHICLES IN ANY OTHER AVAILABLE SPACE ON  BAY VIEW PROPERTY. 


**PLEASE REMOVE EVERYTHING FROM YOUR UNIT”S EXTERIOR-FACING WALLS (FRONT AND/OR SIDES)---PICTURES, MIRRORS, TV'S, ETC.  THERE WILL BE POUNDING AND REMOVAL OF SIDING, ETC THAT WILL CREATE VIBRATIONS AND POSSIBLY CAUSE THINGS TO FALL FROM THE WALLS.
UHQ IS NOT RESPONSIBLE FOR ANY DAMAGE TO ITEMS THAT FALL  FROM THE WALLS.


**THERE WILL BE A ONE- DAY PERIOD WHEN ENTRY TO YOUR SPECIFIC UNIT WILL BE INTERRUPTED WHILE THE NEW DECKING IS INSTALLED.  WE WILL NOTIFY YOU ABOUT A WEEK BEFORE THAT OCCURS.  


**THE APPROXIMATE TIME FRAME FOR COMPLETION OF BLDG 1 IMPROVEMENTS IS THREE WEEKS.


IF YOU WILL NOT BE HERE DURING THIS TIME OF ACTIVITY, PLEASE ARRANGE FOR SOMEONE TO PREPARE YOUR  UNIT ACCORDINGLY. 
ALSO, IF YOU HAVE ANY LEAKS COMING FROM ANY WALLS OR WINDOWS, PLEASE ADVISE TONY PIANO (941-993-82259) SO THAT THOSE CONCERNS CAN BE ADDRESSED DURING CONSTRUCTION.


~ THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION AND WE APOLOGIZE FOR THE             INCONVENIENCE, BUT IT WILL BE WORTH IT! ~

